
Maison Félix-Leclerc Debuts its Fall Program this Friday!

Vaudreuil-Dorion, September 8, 2022 – On this coming Friday, September 9th, Maison 
Félix-Leclerc will be opening its doors to visitors for the fall season. Everyone will have the 
opportunity to attend Friday theme nights as well as visit the artists in residence and enjoy a 
variety of  exhibitions.

Artist Isabelle Thibert is settling in for the month of  September and is ready to take advantage 
of  Félix’s inspiring home to carry out her residency project, which will later be exhibited in Octo-
ber. The artist will also offer workshops on Sunday afternoons during which participants will 
each have the pleasure of  creating a small format canvas. Julie de Belle and Jean-Noël Bilodeau 
will follow suit in October and November.

Friday theme nights

Stéphan Daigle will start off  the evening activity season at Maison Félix-Leclerc with his literary 
cabaret. On September 9th, Stéphan will welcome reader Henriette Milard and poets Julie de 
Belle and Leslie Piché. Two additional literary evenings will take place on October 14th and 
November 11th. During Jasette chez Félix nights, Camille Deslauriers Ménard will read the story 
entitled Les malheurs de Loki, by Countess de Vilmur on September 23rd. In theatre, Le Dieu 
du carnage, by Yasmina Reza, will be presented on September 30th by barre/oblique. In music, 
Le Cercle des conteurs du Haut-Saint-Laurent will be back at Maison Félix-Leclerc to present 
Ronde de chansons (depuis 1992) on October 7th, and André Champagne will host a Holiday 
evening on November 25th. Lastly, Michel Proulx of  the Club photo Vaudreuil-Dorion will present 
a conference on cell phone photography entitled La photo de voyage, paysages et nature avec un 
téléphone cellulaire on October 21st. Evenings begin at 7:30 p.m. and are free of  charge.

Exhibitions

Again, this autumn, guests will be treated to more beautiful exhibitions worth a visit. Each of  
the artists in residence will present their project in the Adagio Room. The Allegro room, for its 
part, will be dedicated to citizen exhibitions, beginning with works by Roxane Bilodeau (until 
October 30th) and Ereny Mekhail (November 4th to December 18th). Pierre Arsenault will exhi-
bit throughout the fall Le p’tit bonheur room.

Maison Félix-Leclerc is open to the public every Friday from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m., and Saturdays and 
Sundays from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. All programming details can be found at maisonfelixleclerc.org 
or jesuismozaik.com.
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